
 

 

 

  

St Joseph’s 
Reception Newsletter 

The children have had a lovely week with us as we prepare for KS1! 

We are continuing our mini topic ‘Moving On’ where we are celebrating the children’s successes 

throughout their Reception year. It explores how they have grown and changed and supports them 

with the changes to come as they move into Year 1. We have had many talks about Year 1 and 

have spoken to them about meeting their new teacher next week! 

 

Our key text for next week is: ‘Say Goodbye, Say Hello’. We will be thinking about what we will bring 

with us to Year 1 and talked about all of the memories we have made.  

How you can support your child at home: 

Talk to your child about what they are excited about doing in Year 1.  

Ask your child what they know about Year 1 e.g. Where are the children who are in Year 1 going? 

Do they think they might need a pencil case? Do they think they may get a morning break on the 

playground?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths- This week children will be looking at all of topics we have learnt during Reception 

and pick from a range of activities to further their understanding. 

  

                                    
How you can help your child at home:  

This link has some games that will support your child’s understanding of number. 

 
 

     https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?Subject=16&AgeGroup=1  
                                                        

                                                                              
                                    

 

 

 

 
 

Can we please ask that you work in partnership with us to help your child reach their full potential 

by reading with them, signing the record and ensuring it is in school every day. Additionally, please 

continue to use the QR codes sent home and play Fred games with your child. This will greatly 

improve their progress in reading and writing. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?Subject=16&AgeGroup=1


  

  

   
 

 

 

 

  

 

    

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topmarks: teaching resources, interactive resources, worksheets, homework, exam and 

revision help 

https://www.youtube.com/@MagicActivity 

Play it! - EYFS - Reception - BBC Bitesize 

 

• If you any spare bottoms, underwear or socks to donate, we 
would greatly appreciate it. 

• Nappy bags and wipes would also be greatly appreciated. 

• Boxes of tissues for the classroom. 

• Please send in some pictures of your children at the beach. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Family lives offers confidential support through its free helpline service 

on 0808 800 2222. They offer advice and emotional support on any 

aspect of parenting or family life. 

To protect your child in the sun, please ensure that they have a 

labelled hat and water bottle. We would also ask that you apply 

sun cream in the morning.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

End of Term 23rd July 1pm finish. 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/@MagicActivity
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zktkqyc


 

  

Highlights: 
 
 
            
 

          

 

            

                           

                          

We have enjoyed playing in our outside area this 

week! 



 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. Thank you for your support 

The Reception Team. 

Here are some snippets of our learning 

this week! 


